COVID-19 Campus Events Guidance

Important Announcements

FLORIDA STATE UNIVERSITY

This message to all students, faculty and staff has been approved by Kyle Clark,
Vice President for Finance & Administration.

FLORIDA STATE UNIVERSITY IMPLEMENTS SOCIAL DISTANCING FOR ALL
CAMPUS EVENTS

Following the recommendation of Governors DeSantis to combat the spread of the
coronavirus, Florida State University officials will implement on-campus social distancing
protocols, effective immediately (Friday, March 13, 2020) until at least April 6, 2020.

¢ University divisions, colleges, units and student organizations will cancel, postpone
or virtually conduct (i.e. livestream) any planned event or gathering.

e University divisions, colleges, units and student organizations with plans to host an
external speaker or external groups on campus between March 13 and April 6
should cancel, postpone or virtually conduct (i.e. livestream) those events or
gatherings.

Social distancing is the best way to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. Social distancing
refers to measures that are taken to increase the physical space between people to slow
the spread of the virus. By maintaining a distance of six feet from others when possible,
people may limit the spread of the virus. Social distancing also minimizes the number of
interactions that provide the opportunity for the disease to spread.

Please help Florida State University limit or eliminate large groups of people coming
together and minimize the number of people congregating in close settings.

As this is an evolving situation, the university will issue additional guidance in the days to
come.
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